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Changes	in	The	Housing	Choice	Voucher	Program	

Administrative	Plan	
	

*This	ONLY	applies	to	Housing	Choice	Voucher	Program	Participants	
	
Effective	August	1,	2019,	Menard	County	Housing	Authority	will	only	conduct	interim	re‐
examinations	upon	request	for	families	who	qualify	for	Earned	Income	Disallowance	(EID)	
or	upon	request	for	Family	Self‐Sufficiency	participants	in	order	to	increase	their	monthly	
escrow	payment.	Families	may	request	an	interim	re‐examination	for	any	other	reason	at	
any	time	for	rent	increases	and	decreases,	but	are	no	longer	required	to	report	the	change.	
These	requests	must	be	made	in	writing.	
	
Effective	August	1,	2019,	participants	of	the	Project	Based	Voucher	Program	are	no	longer	
required	to	participate	in	any	supportive	service	sessions	in	order	to	maintain	their	
housing	assistance.	These	supportive	services,	will	however,	still	be	offered.		
	
Effective	August	1,	2019,	the	minimum	rent	for	participants	of	the	Housing	Choice	
Voucher	Program	will	go	from	$50	to	$0.		


